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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

JFK Federal Building, Government Center 

Room 2275 

Boston, Massachusetts 02203 

 

Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations / Boston Regional Office 
 
 

November 18, 2014 
 
Mary C. Mayhew, Commissioner 
Department of Health and Human Services 
221 State Street 
11 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0011 
 
RE: Maine 14-012 Approval 
 
Dear Commissioner Mayhew: 
 
We are now ready to approve State Plan Amendment (SPA) No. 14-012; attached you will find 
an approved copy of the SPA.  As requested, this SPA is effective July 1, 2014. 
 
The purpose of this SPA is to update the reimbursement methodology for Certified Nurse 
Anesthetists as part of the Advance Practice Registered Nurse section of the State Plan. An 
updated link to the fee schedule, reflecting these changes, is included in this SPA. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this SPA, please contact Aimee Campbell-O’Connor, 
Maine State Lead, at 617/565-1642 or at aimee.campbell-oconnor@cms.hhs.gov. 
 
         Sincerely, 
  /s/ 
    
         Richard R. McGreal 
         Associate Regional Administrator 
 
cc: Stefanie Nadeau 
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